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28th February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

To celebrate and consolidate the wonderful learning that the children in Killer Whales and Stingrays have done this term on the Iron Man, we are going on a trip to the Kino Cinema in Rye to watch The Iron Giant. We will then have the opportunity to compare the book to the film. The children will be going in the morning and will return to school in time for lunch as normal.

	Date
	Wednesday 29th March

	Time
	Departing school 10.00am

Arriving back at school 12:15pm

	Clothing
	School uniform and a coat



	Cost
	£1.60

	Lunch
	As per usual (children to return to school for normal lunchtime)


Please note that if not enough contributions are made then the trip will have to be cancelled.  

We know that the children will have a fabulous time using a local facility as a special way to celebrate our learning. We can’t wait to go!

Yours in anticipation,

Miss Baker

_______________________________________________________________________________________
Please complete and return to school by Monday 6th March 2017
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… (name) to take part in the trip to 

Kino Cinema on Wednesday 29th March 2017
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I enclose a voluntary contribution of £1.60 in a named envelope.
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I have paid online via Tucasi 

Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian
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